WHATCOM COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE

DALE E. BRANDLAND

SHERIFF

PUBLIC SAFETY BUILDING 311 Grand Avenue Bellingham, WA 98225-4078



DEANE SANDELL UNDERSHERIFF

DUSTIN HURLBUT
CHIEF DEPUTY

DAN FITZGERALDCHIEF OF CORRECTIONS

Mr. Darryll Harasemow Ms.Carrie Dornan C.P.A . Recovery Northwest Bloodhounds Fax: (604) 760-4555

March 10, 1999

Dear Carrie,

The Whatcom County Sheriff's Office would like to express its appreciation for the assistance you provided during our investigation of the homicide. This investigation began as a report of missing hiker and a request for assistance from the Bellingham Police Department. Your prompt response to assist the Sheriff's Search and Rescue units at Lake Padden helped to clarify the activities of the victim prior to the discovery of the murder.

Following the discovery of the murder, you also volunteered to assist in the criminal investigation. Again, your bloodhounds helped to determine the possible activities of the suspect as detailed in our investigation. Your dogs Tucker and Daisy assisted in corroborating the eyewitness accounts of the suspect's behavior with their tracking. These tracks were performed over long distances of state highway despite the presence of vehicle and pedestrian traffic.

The Sheriff's Office greatly appreciates the time and effort you put into assisting with this ongoing homicide investigation. We look forward to working with you in the future.

Thank You,

Deputy Alan Smith - Search and Rescue Coordinator

Chief Ron Peterson – Chief of Services